
 

Week 49, 2-6 December: 

Questions were asked on the availability on the website of the application form for the DSP 
program. 

Answer: 

The Dutch version of the application form has been published on December 5th on this 
website, as was announced in the grant policy rules. 

The English translation is under way and will be published before January 2, 2020, as 
announced on the English website. 

 


